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July 26, 2018 

To: Market Surveillance Administrator, Market Participants and Other Interested Parties 

Re:  Notice of Consultation on ISO Tariff Design for Allocating Costs for Capacity Procurement 
and Bulk and Regional Transmission    

The Alberta Electric System Operator (AESO) is providing notice of a consultation session regarding the 
ISO tariff design for allocating capacity procurement costs and bulk and regional transmission system 
costs. The AESO will host the session in Calgary on August 8, 2018, from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm at the 
Sheraton Eau Claire - Wildrose Ballroom North. A conference line will be set up to accommodate 
stakeholders who wish to participate in this session remotely.  

The purpose of this session is to provide an overview of the AESO’s consultation approach and to review 
a draft terms of reference (ToR) and gather feedback on this document. The draft ToR will be published in 
advance of the session on August 1, 2018. The AESO will aim to publish a final version of the ToR by the 
end of August. A second session, anticipated for later in August, will be scheduled to review a proposed 
work plan for this consultation. An invitation for this session will be posted on www.aeso.ca as soon as 
details are finalized.     

If you intend to participate in the August 8 session please notify the AESO by email to 
ISOtariffnotice@aeso.ca on or before August 3, 2018. Parties should indicate whether they plan to 
participate in person or remotely in their response. Those parties attending remotely will be sent 
conference call information directly. A detailed agenda and any related materials for the consultation 
session will be published on www.aeso.ca  on or before August 1, 2018.       

Yours truly, 

 

Doyle Sullivan 
Director, Tariff Design  
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